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To Whom this concerns. 
My clinton county Commissioners do not want solar in our county.  I too stand with them. They
stated in public they will not sign the pilot or ruma program. I'm so proud of them for not wanting to
ruin  our county with solar panels.  So I'm asking the siting board not to sign the certificate for
Yellowwood project.  Please do not let them come to our county and destroy what we have here. 
Stop all projects for ohio.  Shane Wilkin also wants these projects stopped,  that should tell you what
people want and that is to stop destroying our state. Please don't sign the certificate. 
 
 Thanks 
  Janet Collins 
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